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Another school shooting with three nine-year olds and three adults killed continues 

the heartbreak.  It sounds like the killer had two legally acquired assault weapons.  

Measure 114 won't stop every possible shooting, but the things it contains are 

common sense.  A little inconvenience and waiting time for gun buyers is an 

extremely small price to pay for the chance of saving even one innocent child's life.  

Please make administrative changes necessary to make this into law in Oregon, but 

please don't water down the intent of all aspects of the measure passed by the 

voters. 


